

We are really proud of all the pupils and staff at

Charnwood. We are placed within the TOP 20 SCHOOLS for 2018 in terms of progress. This is as a result of everyone following our school vision of Inspire, Nurture & Achieve. We constantly talk within school about trying our best and putting in that extra effort to help every individual make continual progress. All this hard work has now been recognised. Well done all. Together (pupils, staff, parents, local community), we make a fantastic team!

Staffordshire League Tables 2018

Key Dates For Your Diary

Friday 21st December

End of Term - Normal Time collection

Monday 7th January

School Closed INSET Day

Tuesday 8th January

Start Of Spring Term 2019

Doors open 8.45am

Schoolname	\$	Type of school	•	% of pupils meeting expected standard	Progress score & description ?				% of pupils \$ achieving at a higher	Average \$ score in reading	Average \$ score in maths
					Reading	Writing	\$	Maths 4	standard	•	8
Charnwood Primary School Add to comparison list		Maintai Sch	ned nool	68%	Well above average 3.4	Average 1.4		Above average 2.4	18%	106	105

I can hardly believe we are at the end of 2018 already. What a fantastic year it has been!

Thank you for your support throughout the year. All the staff at Charnwood would like to thank you very much for your kind words, wishes and gifts and wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a peaceful New Year.

* Merry Christmas Christmas

Here's to an amazing 2019!

Can you help?

Would you like to be a School Governor?

We have vacancies for new Local Academy Council Members (LAC), formally known as School Governors.

Being a member of the Local Academy Council is a challenging but hugely rewarding role. It will give you the chance to make a real difference to young people, give something back to your local community and use and develop your skills in a board-level environment. You will also be joining the largest volunteer force in the country.

LAC Members attend meetings 6 times a year and support the school in areas like staff appointments.

Please contact Mrs Stanley or School Office for more information.

Christmas Productions:

A huge well done to all the children for their Christmas Productions. They were all brilliant and we are proud of each and every member of Charnwood Primary Academy. It is fantastic to see how much the children progress in their confidence, singing and acting skills each year. They never cease to amaze me.

I hope they have added to your Christmas enjoyment.

A polite reminder to <u>not</u> post anything on social media. Pictures are for your personal enjoyment only as you <u>do not</u> have permission from other parents to post images of their child. If this



cannot be adhered to then we will have to stop any images being taken (as many schools already do) which would be such a shame. Thank you for your continued support.



Thank you to you all very much for donating prizes and then purchasing Raffle Tickets at the recent performances. You managed to raise a fantastic £520 which will be wisely spent on resources for your children.



Thank you to all who kindly supported The Shoebox Appeal for Birmingham Dogs Home. All filled shoes boxes will be hand delivered today by Mr Price, a Charnwood parent.